Gilgandra PubliC School

Honesty & Courtesy

Principal Patricia Howard

P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Telephone: (02) 6847-2043 Fax: (02) 6847-2304

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Welcome back to 2021 at Gilgandra Public School. My name is Kristy Bartholomew and I will be teaching your child this year in 1/2 Wild Things.

Some Important Days to remember for this year are as follows.

- Science: Tuesday, 2:15 until home time at 3:15pm with Mrs Bunter
- Library: Thursday, 9:15 until 10:15 with Mrs Chandler (Please ensure that your child has a bag each week for borrowing)
- Music: Thursday, 12:00-12:40 with Miss Tindale
- Sport and Assembly will be held each week on a Friday, so please make sure children have appropriate clothing and running shoes for activities on this day.
- Materials needed this year: Students are invited to bring in their own pencil case filled with pencils and supplies if they wish to this year. A hat, water bottle, packed lunch and recess, as well as crunch and sip fruit is needed each day. All items should be clearly labelled with your child's name to ensure they can be looked after properly during the year.

Home reading and Homework will commence in Week 3, as this will allow time for the students to settle back into classroom routines and structures. It will also give me time to develop goals for each student, and get to know their unique learning needs and capabilities.

A weekly News roster will go home with your child's name and day marked on it so they can prepare for each weeks topic.

I am looking forward to a wonderful year with you all, as well as the students of 1/2 Wild Things. Communication is key to a successful classroom with happy and engaged students, so please contact me at any time during school hours on the above number to arrange a time to meet and discuss any concerns.

Yours Sincerely

Miss Kristy Bartholomew Classroom Teacher

Bartholies

